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Dear Secretariat Colleagues, 
  
Thank you for the invitation to contribute to the Secretary-General’s background note for the 
preparatory meeting of the high-level United Nations Conference to Support the Implementation of 
Sustainable Development Goal 14. 
  
The International Trade Centre currently does not have initiatives directly addressing the oceans, 
seas and marine resources. Therefore, we will not be providing inputs for this background note. 
  
We remain at your disposal should you require any further assistance from ITC. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Riefqah  
  
Ms Riefqah Jappie  
Strategic Planning, Performance and Governance 
Office of the Executive Director  
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